}Nhee[er, Deborah (NSD)

From: Thomas Lynch <tlynch@telecomlawyers.com>
Sent: Sunday, October 25, 2015 5:29 PM
 To: , Cassanelli, Jennifer (NSD)
Cc: IP-CFIUS (IP-CFIUS@HQ.DHS.GOV); Anthony Redfield
Subject: Re: JuBe Communications {(ITC-214-20070607-00218)

Jennifer, we have been unable to reach them after multiple attempts through all the contacts we have except
snail mail. I presume they are out of business, but I am not certain.

Tom

Thomas M. Lynch, Esq.
Thomas Lynch & Associates
Attorneys at Law

{(410) 349-4990 x 100

{443) 926-0574/efax

www. telecomlawyers.com

This message contains information which is confidential or privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, please
notify me immediately by telephone or electronic mail and delete this e-mail. Any unauthorized disclosure, copying,
distribution or use of the contents of this information is prohibited. Thank you.

On Mon, Oct 19, 2015 at 8:47 AM, Cassanelli, Jennifer (NSD) <Jennifer.Cassanelli@usdoj.gov> wrote:

Thank you Tom. Please let us know if you are unable to reach them as well. Itis our understanding that JuBe is no
longer in existence,

From: Thomas Lynch [mailto:tlynch@telecomlawyers.com]
Sent: Monday, October 19, 2015 8:31 AM

To: Cassanelli, Jennifer (NSD)

Cc: IP-CFIUS (IP-CFIUS@HQ.DHS.GOV); Anthony Redfield
Subject: Re: JuBe Communications (ITC-214-20070607-00218)

We will attempt to contact them.

Tom

Thomas M. Lynch, Esq.
Thomas Lynch & Associates



Attorneys at Law
(410} 349-4990 x 100

(443) 926-0574/efax

www.telecomlawyers.com

This message contains information which is confidential or privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, please
notify me immediately by telephone or electronic mail and delete this e-mail. Any unauthorized disclosure, copying,
distribution or use of the contents of this information is prohibited. Thank you.

On Fri, Oct 16, 2015 at 5:25 PM, Cassanelli, Jennifer (NSD) <Jennifer.Cassanelli@usdoj.gov> wrote:

Good evening Mr. Lynch,

According to the FCC's website, you are listed as the point of contact for JuBe Communications, LLC (FCC File No. ITC-
214-20070607-00218). As a condition of the FCC's grant of its license, the FCC required that JuBe Communications, LLC
(JuBe) comply with its July 2007 Letter of Assurances to the U.S. Department of Justice, including the Federal Bureau of
investigation, and the U.S. Department of Homeland Security. Our research indicates that JuBe was dissolved in October
2010. Could you please confirm whether or not JuBe still exists as a corporate entity. If JuBe is still operational and is
providing telecommunications services, we would appreciate if you could please provide current contact information for
JuBe, including its address and phone number.

Many thanks in advance. Best regards, Jennifer
Jennifer Cassanelli

Foreign Investment Review Staff

U.S. Department of Justice



